
Headteacher's Weekly Briefing: 15/4/24 

“Then John went into the tomb; he saw and believed. He is Risen!” (John 20: 1-9) 
 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter Holiday and ready for the Summer Term ahead 
 
During the Easter holiday,  we celebrated Easter Sunday. This is the happiest time for Christians all around the world. It is the day Jesus 
rose from the dead. Just as a new chick hatches from its egg so Jesus came to His new life from the tomb. Our Easter eggs remind us of 
this. We say “thank you” to God for sending Jesus to be our friend. The Season of Easter lasts for 50 days. 
 
Pope Francis tells us:  Happy Easter! May you bring to all the joy and hope of the Risen Christ!” 
 
In our Gospel reading this week which comes from the Gospel of St John, the children hear about the story of the Resurrection. Let us 
celebrate the gift of life that Jesus brings and how we can share the Easter joy and hope. 

Spring Term Attendance - At the Golden Book Assembly this Friday we will let you all know which class had the best attendance for the 
Spring Term. The children with 100% attendance for the Spring term will also be putting their names on our School Attendance Trees  

Reminders: 
School Records 
If you have changed your contact details e.g.telephone/mobile numbers, email , address, emergency contact numbers, please call into 
the school office for the appropriate form. It is vitally important that these records are kept up to date. 
  
Summer Uniform 
Please may I remind everyone of the correct summer uniform to enable us to maintain our high standards in this area: 
Blue and white summer dresses (checked or striped) or white short sleeved polo shirt with grey school skirt, grey shorts or 
trousers. Blue school sweatshirt/ cardigan. Blue tank tops with the school logo can also be worn instead of the school sweat 
shirt/cardigan if you prefer. 
Patterned/coloured tights/socks are not to be worn. The correct colours are white, navy or grey. 
Shoes are also important consideration at this time of year. Sensible school shoes must continue to be worn. Unsuitable sandals 
including ‘lightweight open toed  jelly shoes/ crocs/ flip flops’ are inappropriate for school and extremely dangerous in the playground. 
Trainers/boots are also not permitted. 
May I also remind all parents that children should not wear any jewellery to school (including watches and earrings). Nail 
varnish/temporary tattoos are also not allowed to be worn at school. 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that extreme and inappropriate hairstyles/ haircuts, e.g. shaven heads, part 
shaven/patterned heads or Mohicans/spiky hair are not allowed, as they are inappropriate for young school children Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 
 
Summer Term Diary Dates - Diary dates for the Summer Term are attached to this parent mail. 

Year 1 and Year 2 children will be bringing home their end of spring term progress reports this Friday. 

Have a great week! 
 
Mrs M S Bulmer 
Headteacher 


